[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are very excited about our School Forest trip coming up on Wednesday! We will be returning at approximately 2:30/2:45 on Friday (12/9/16). If you plan on picking up your child right away from school on Friday, please send a note with him or her on Wednesday, 12/7. I will not be at the school between the time we leave on Wednesday and the time we return on Friday. 

Thank you!

Ms. Weber
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